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I oppose HB 2005 as it runs completely counter to the 2nd Amendment. Ghost guns, 

hobby guns, or  "undetectable firearms" are not the issue when it comes to gun 

violence. This bill incorrectly and dishonestly conflates lawfully home-constructed 

firearms with guns that criminals have stolen or purchased illegally, and then 

purposefully scrubbed the identification number off the firearm with the intention of 

doing harm and obscuring evidence. These are not the same thing. HB 2005 is a 

clear infringement of our right as American citizens to keep and bear arms. 


